
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

BOIL WATER ADVISORY LIFTED 
 

Date: Wednesday July 13, 2022 

 

Department: Water Department 

 

The city water department and the Georgia EPD has rescinded the current boil water 

advisory for area of West Hancock Street between South Clark Street and South Jackson 

Street and on South Columbia Street between West Greene Street and West Hancock 

Street. Favorable results were produced from the bacteriological sampling within the affected 

area. With the boil water advisory lifted, the water supply has been deemed safe for human 

consumption. 

 

 The Boil Water Advisory for the area of West Montgomery Street between North 

Tatnall  Street and North Clark Street and on North Columbia Street between West 

Montgomery Street  and West McIntosh Street is still in effect. 

 

 


